
Buckinghamshire Council 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Prohibition of Waiting, Loading and Stopping) 
and (On-Street Parking Places) Order 2021  

(Amendment No *) Order 202* 
 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Movement) Order 2021 (Amendment No *) 
Order 202* 

 
Notice is hereby given that Buckinghamshire Council proposes to make the above-named Orders under 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
 
The effect of the Orders is to introduce/amend parking restrictions (double yellow lines and limited waiting 
parking bays) and introduce prohibition of right turn movements on Maxwell Road, Beaconsfield. 
 

Road Name (And Extents) Type of Movement / Parking Restrictions 

Maxwell Road (Service Road, west of planned 

development road junction) 

Revocation (removal) of existing Double Yellow Lines 

across proposed junction. Proposed Double Yellow 

Lines are to follow the kerb into the new constructed 

bell mouth of the access road. 

Revocation (removal) of Limited Waiting Mon – Sat 
8am – 6pm 2hrs No Return Within 2hrs 

Maxwell Road (Service Road) and new Development 

Road 
Introduce a prohibition of ‘Right Turn’ restriction. 

Maxwell Road (Service Road, junction with Stile 

Meadows) 

Revocation (removal) of existing Double Yellow Lines 
directly across junction. Restrictions following the 
existing kerb line to remain. 

Maxwell Road (Main Road, opposite No. 2) 
Extension of Limited Waiting Mon – Sat 8am – 6pm 
1hr No Return Within 1hr 

 
A copy of the Order and Plans showing the length of roads affected, together with a copy of the Council’s 
Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order may be inspected Monday to Friday between 9am 
and 5pm at Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, 
HP20 1UA, United Kingdom. 

Further details are also available on the website Your Voice Bucks – Citizen Space 
(https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/), and search for ‘Maxwell Road, Beaconsfield TROs’. 
Comments and objections on the proposals (together with the grounds of any objection) must be sent in 
writing by the 03rd of January 2025 to the Design Services Team, Buckinghamshire Highways, Council 
Access Plus, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, or you can email us your response 
to parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk, with the subject “Maxwell Road TRO”. 
 
Dated 06 December 2024 
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